
FAYETTEVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

DISCUSSION OF AGENDA ITEMS MEETING MINUTES 

ST. AVOLD ROOM 

JULY 22, 2013 

6:00 P.M.

Present:                 Mayor Anthony G. Chavonne

Council Members Keith Bates, Sr. (District 1); Kady-Ann Davy (District 2); Robert A. Massey, Jr.

(District 3); Darrell J. Haire (District 4); Bobby Hurst (District 5); William J. L. Crisp (District 6);

Valencia A. Applewhite (District 7); Wade Fowler (District 8); James W. Arp, Jr. (District 9)

Others Present: 

                Theodore Voorhees, City Manager 

                 Kristoff Bauer, Deputy City Manager 

                 Rochelle Small-Toney, Deputy City Manager 

                 Karen McDonald, City Attorney 

                 Scott Shuford, Development Services Director 

                 Rusty Thompson, Engineering and Infrastructure Director 

                 Members of the Press

Mayor Chavonne called the meeting to order and began by reviewing the agenda.

Council Member Applewhite raised questions regarding Item 6.3, approval of purchase of tasers

for the Police Department.

Mayor Chavonne then moved to the public hearings.

Mr. Rusty Thompson, Engineering and Infrastructure Director, arrived and provided background

on the stormwater variance and responded to concerns raised by Mr. Robert Heatwole in an

email to Council members and staff on July 22, 2013.

Ms. Karen McDonald, City Attorney, advised staff was planning to request that Items 7.1 and 7.6

be tabled due to boundary issues.

Mr. Scott Shuford, Development Services Director, arrived and provided information on the Patel

Motel demolition.  He advised the demolition needed to occur based on the calls for service and

the state of disrepair of the property.

Mr. Shuford also responded to questions related to Item 7.2, the Koenig Development.

Mayor Chavonne concluded the review of the agenda items.

Council Member Crisp proposed the creation of a task force for crime and job creation.

Discussion ensued with agreement to add an item to the agenda for discussion.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 6:56 p.m.


